
Horizon Place - part of the 
HIV Service is changing
Tell us what you think

The type of care that people living with 
HIV require is continuing to change.

To make sure we provide patients with the care they need, we are 
changing our Horizon Place service.

As the need for supported accommodation at Horizon Place has 
reduced, our plan is to direct resources into:

 • outreach support for people in aged care and supported care services

 • increased regional services for people living with HIV

 • more support for HIV positive women having children

 • new options for respite and short term stays.

Tell us what you think about this change by Tuesday 18 April, 2017

 • the online feedback form on our website

 • the feedback postcard available at Horizon Place, Fairfield House 
  or ID Outpatients at The Alfred.

For more

www.alfredhealth.org.au/consulthorizonplace


